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Comments: It is extremely irresponsible to propose this project without a thorough review of the impacts on the

Nooksack watershed which is a crucial habitat for Chinook salmon. Typically, clearcutting increases the risk of

landslides and degrades the water running into the Nooksack. We have healthy, sustainable timber harvesting in

our county because we work well with review and survey groups to minimize ecological impact of this type of

industry. Now is not the time to push this through without thorough review just because many are closed up in

their homes. 


